Dear Editor,

Please note that although I work in Italy, I am a native English-speaking doctor. I was born in Ontario, Canada, and have lived there for over 28 years. I have an MD, PhD, BSc (University of Toronto) and an English teaching certificate from Toronto. Although all authors are of Italian descent, English is my primary language. I personally performed all the editing prior to submission. Please find a copy of my Canadian passport, Biology Degree from the University of Toronto, and my certificate as a qualified English Teacher.



Marco Zeppieri, MD, PhD, BSc





